
  
  
 
 
  
September 26, 2022 
 
 
     Amanjot Singh 
     Vill. Nariangarh Urf Kohle Majra PO Behru 
     Patiala, Punjab 147111 
 
 
 
Dear Amanjot,

Congratulations on your admission to Grand Valley State University. On behalf of the faculty and staff, I
welcome you to Grand Valley and commend you on your academic accomplishments.

Grand Valley will benefit from the unique experiences and talents you bring to our University community. In
turn, you will join a select number of students who have chosen to become Grand Valley State University
Lakers.

Lakers are always learning and growing. Your experience will be uniquely tailored to your personal growth and
achievement. Equipped with exceptional resources and tools, you can become an expert at what you love. You
will gain the knowledge and skills that employers seek and communities need.

If you plan to live on campus, you can look at your housing options here –gvsu.edu/housing. Living on campus
is the best way to meet other students and get involved in the campus community. You can also learn more
about student life here –gvsu.edu/studentlife.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to email the international recruitment team at 
hendreec@gvsu.edu or on Skype at gvsu.international.

Once again, congratulations on your admission to Grand Valley and I look forward to seeing you on campus
soon!

Sincerely,

 

  
 
Chris Hendree 
Associate Director of Admissions 
gvsu.edu/international 
Skype: gvsu.international
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